
 

Important dates to remember for May 
 

Monday 6 School Anzac Service – Upper Yarra RSL – Details to be confirmed by RSL 
Tuesday 7 School Assembly 2/3’s – 2.20pm 
 School Advisory Board Meeting 7pm 
Wednesday 8 Paraliturgy – Alleluia Day 9am 
Friday 10 Mother’s Day stall – First Play 
Monday 13 NAPLAN WEEK online testing Year 3 & 5  
Wednesday 15 Mass – Senior VV 9am  
Saturday 18 P & F Working Bee 8.30am – 1pm 

ELECTION – Do not forget to vote  
Wednesday 22 NO UYSC BUS (please make alternate arrangements for drop off and pick up) 
 Mass – F/1D 9am 
Friday 24 Cross Country Wesburn Year 3 - 6 
Tuesday 28 School Assembly 4/5/6’s – 2.20pm 
Wednesday 29 Mass Senior O’B 9am 
Friday 31 ALL ENROLMENTS DUE FOR 2020  
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   CONTACT DETAILS:  
   40 Milners Road  (PO Box 42A)  YARRA JUNCTION 3797    MELWAYS Ref: 288 E10 
   School Phone: 5967 1183           Email: principal@sjyarrajunction.catholic.edu.au 

St Joseph’s School  

Yarra Junction 
  Our vision states: We value lifelong learning and have high expectations of possible achievements 
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School Office Hours 

8.45am – 3.30pm 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

ACTING PRINCIPALS 

Mrs. Prue Vanstan & Mrs. Jenny 

Allatt 

 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICERS 

         Mrs. Alison Waldron 

     Mrs. Di Hendriks 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
     

It has been a very busy but profitable beginning to term 2.  Year 5/6 returned to school yesterday after a fun filled trip to 
Canberra and had many stories to share about all the interesting places they visited. 
 
A vote of gratitude is extended to staff who accompanied and organized this unforgettable trip. 
I think the Dawn Service made a lasting impression on the students. Many children also recounted the visit to Parliament 
House as the most interesting. A very opportune time in light of federal elections, taking place later this month. 
Year 3 & 4 returned to school on Wednesday from ADANAC. How blessed they were with the weather and the activities 
were excellent, Flying Fox and the water slide probably the most favourite. Once again thank you to the very generous 
staff members especially Mr Wright and Mrs O’Brien who attended both camps. 
 
It has been my privilege to conduct school tours this week. The Foundation students enjoyed having visitors to their 
classroom. Foundations, Year 1and 2 students whilst not attending camp have been exploring the environment to decide 
on their latest veggie patch as well as presenting to each other some remarkable literacy and numeracy work. 
 
Two open mornings have been organized for June 5th and June 12th between 9-11 a.m. 
Families are able to book an individual tour at any time if those dates and times do not suit. All enrolment forms are due 
back by 31st May for 2020. 
 
As we are currently, celebrating the Easter Season and the news of the Risen Christ a Paraliturgy will be held next 
Tuesday for all students and families are warmly invited. 
As Christians, the Resurrection fills us with new hope for today, tomorrow and the future. 
Each day we hear of sadness within the world and we encourage our students to pray about these happenings and to 
celebrate each day we have been given, so we can enjoy harmony and peace with each other and wider community. 

          

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blessings and regards 

Jenny Allatt 

 



  

 
 
 
 
Absent from School: 
 
If your child is absent from school,  
 

 
 

Thomas doubts the Risen Jesus 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week’s gospel focuses on one of Jesus’ appearances to his disciples, after the Resurrection. 
 
Have you ever experienced a huge letdown in life? These moments often leave us filled with uncertainty and 
doubt about ourselves and our future. Thomas had just lost his close friend and teacher, so when the 
Apostles tell him Jesus is alive, he is a bit sceptical.   A week later, Jesus returns and immediately goes to 
Thomas, inviting him to see and touch him, to lay aside his doubt and believe. In face of disappointment and 
uncertainty, Jesus reaches out to us to restore our faith and our hope! 
 
The season of Easter continues from Easter Sunday until Pentecost Sunday. It is fifty days long. It is our 
opportunity to show a world entombed by greed, pride, and hopelessness what the Resurrection means, by 
being a living sign of hope, compassion and forgiveness. 
 
Thomas the apostle is sure that Jesus’ death means the end of his relationship with him. When Jesus 
appeared to the group, they learn that even the end of life on earth cannot separate them from the love of 
Jesus. In our lives, too, we often struggle to recognise that Jesus still lives and his love is always with us 
through his Spirit. 
 
Prayer                                                                                                
From GPBS enews Lord help us to nurture a faith community of mutual support and freedom, creating hope, 
peace and joy. 
 
Karen McQuade                                                                       
Christian Life leader 
          

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Michel Corriveau 
  
Parish Phone: 9736 2850 

Parish Fax: 9736 3285 
 

PO Box 317  

Mt Evelyn 3796 
 

Email: mountevelyn@cam.org.au 

Website: 

http://www.sacredheartuyv.org.au 

Weekend Mass Times 
 

Saturday – 7.00pm (Daylight Savings) 

Sacred Heart Church, Warburton  
 

Sunday – 8.30am 

St. Thomas à Becket Church, Yarra Junction  
 

Christmas Mass dates and times below 

mailto:mountevelyn@cam.org.au
http://www.sacredheartuyv.org.au/


 

Parents and Friends  

Project Working Bee 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

When:  Saturday 18th May     8.30am – 1pm 

Where:  Playground near the oval 

Sausage Sizzle provided. 

 

The Parents and Friends committee have organised to fund the ‘River Nile’ 

project in the playground near the oval. The day aims to get a dry creek bed 

formed with river rocks, some plantings, re decking the two bridges to the oval, 

painting of the fort, replacing some of the sleepers and mulching the area. On 

the day some other jobs will include tidying the area near the office. 

 

Working together on a project means that we can come together and create 

something for our school community, sharing our skills and vision. If you could 

lend a hand for a few hours, we would be most grateful. This also means you 

would have attended your working bee for the year. 

 

Please get in contact if you could advise us about the following 

 Sleepers: what would be best used in the playground 

 Digger equipment to widen the ‘River Nile’ 

 Re building the 2 access bridges to the oval. 

If you wish to find out more please see Leonie Shalders or Prue Vanstan. 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 


